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• Beaumont City Council previously approved the purchase of a 
Tractor Drawn Aerial truck (TDA)

• Riverside County Fire ordered the TDA for Beaumont to meet the 
department specifications for the equipment to be carried and the 
type of operations the vehicle is used for.

• Riverside County Fire was contacted by FAS about a TDA that a 
department ordered and decided not to go through with the purchase. 
Riverside County Fire was asked if the department would be 
interested in purchasing.

• The apparatus and equipment committee compared our 
specifications to the new build. The new build was within our 
specifications, but did need some minor modifications and had a few 
differences in design.

• Design differences such as using roll up doors verses compartment doors.
• Modifications such as changing seats for clean cab environment and the 

emergency lighting package.
• The apparatus and equipment committee agreed that the TDA will 
meet the department specifications.



• With the TDA meeting the specifications, Riverside County is 
planning on making the purchase of the TDA.

• Riverside County Fire Department is giving the City of 
Beaumont the first opportunity of this TDA and is seeking the 
approval of the City of Beaumont to accept this TDA with the 
following stipulation.

• No cost increase to the city.
• TDA expected delivery from the manufacturer would be Fall 
2025.
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